
Camden Council, in partnership with The Children’s Society, is in the process
of writing a new strategy for young people who have extra responsibilities at
home looking after family members. 

We can’t write this strategy without involving young people.

Are you interested in helping us inform and shape this important piece of
work? 

Text or use the QR codes on the flier to sign up for one of our workshops
(3hours long) or a 1-2-1 conversation (approx. 1hour). 

Our offer

help to write an important strategy that will have an impact on many
young people in your borough

meet other, like minded young people

engage in conversations and activities

meet at a time that suits you and your responsibilities (for a 1-2-1 chat)

have food, snacks and drinks on us

travel will be covered

receive a shopping voucher as a little “Thank you”

YOUR VOICE MATTERS

Workshop Dates

20/05/2025, 4-7
27/05/2025, 10.30-1.30
10/06/2025, 4-7

@Whitecross Studios, 
50 Banner Street,
London EC1Y 8ST 

Contact: 07718 561 106
grit.kalkowski@childrenssociety.org.uk


